
Taft	Family	Prayer	Letter	May-July	2021	
Greetings in the Name of Jesus, 
 
We hope this letter finds you in the joy and fellowship of our Lord. 
We have many exciting things to report and several things we 
would ask you to partner in prayer with us over. 
We entered into another lock-down a month ago and have not 

been allowed to meet in our church building since then. We are still waiting on the president to 
address the nation concerning the lifting of lockdown restrictions. To be totally honest, this news 
knocked the breath out of me for a few days. We had just started our new children’s ministry on 
Sundays and it seemed like things were full steam, but we thank the Lord for his timing and we are 
currently meeting with people throughout the week in small numbers. The Lord has moved in these 
days of lockdown and we have received testimonies of salvation and of changed lives. Several 
months ago I and a brother from church went to visit his cousin in the village. We found the man living 
a life of debauchery. We shared the Gospel and persuaded the man to be saved but it seemed that it 
was to no avail. He thanked us for coming, we left him a Bible, and went back home. We had all but 
forgotten about our seemingly fruitless visit when we received word from the village that the man had 
gotten saved several weeks after we left. His testimony was that from the day we left he had no 
peace until one day, several weeks later, he found his uncle who had been saved years ago and told 
him that he needed to be born again. Now he and his uncle are having fellowships from his house. 
This news was greatly encouraging, especially in a time where activity is limited, even when we can’t 
work like we’d like He is always at work. We have also received testimony from a precious lady in the 
church that she has gotten rid of all the alcohol in her shop. She was saved a couple of months back 
and God had begun dealing with her about the alcohol she was selling. Two Sundays ago she 
couldn’t leave our fellowship before she testified of how God had given her the strength to get rid of 
the alcohol and even testified that she was now making more money from the things she replaced the 
alcohol with. This was thrilling to hear, that God was moving and convicting this new believer. 
Concerning the Bible project, we are glad to announce that the shipment of bibles is on its way! We 
are blown away at how quickly the Lord orchestrated all of the finances, logistics, and people who 
took part in this great effort. We have been preparing the storage facility and prayerfully considering 
where and how to distribute these Bibles. We have asked many people to help us pray concerning 
this container and its tax exemption. We are applying for a tax exemption and we have petitioned the 
Lord to allow this to come through. The taxes on this container will be roughly $7,000 but if we 
receive the exemption the price will be greatly decreased. We know the Lord is able and He has 
provided thus far and we have no reason to doubt Him now. 
We were thrilled to get the news that our close friends, Gant & Ashley Morgan, have surrendered to 
move here with the burden of Bible ministries[distribution, printing, Etc..] They have been faithful 
servants in our home church for years and we were very excited to know that Lord had burdened their 
heart with this field we serve in. I would ask you to pray for this family as they are starting their 
deputation to move here full time. I would also ask you to prayerfully consider having them come and 
share their burden. I don’t know of a more genuine family, who we believe the Lord is going to use 
greatly in the harvest field. 
Brother Gant Morgan: (678) 858-3044 
Ugandabiblemission@gmail.com 
 
Thank you to everyone who prays and partners with us, without your faithful service we couldn’t serve 
Him here. We know the fruits here will abound to your accounts. 
 

In Christ, 
The Taft’s 


